
INSPECTION REPORT 

The proposed area for diversion is 0.36 ha in Avanam Reserve Forest in 

Thanjavur Forest Division was inspected by me on 18.01.2023 along with the 

District Forest Officer, Thanjavur. This project for the diversion of 0.36 ha is for 

the Formation of Road in connecting Pulichankadu Village with 

Thulukkaviduthi North village no Right of way permitted or n0 earlier approval 

accorded under Forest Conservation Act 1980. The pathway used by Forest 

department of perambulation since the notification of RF is now proposed foor 

black topping. This project is will be very useful for reach school, marketing 
and hospital purposes. The proposed area is bare minimum and there is no 

alternative land for the proposed project. No rare /endangered / unique species 

of flora and fauna in the Avanam RF. There is no alternate land is available. 

Hence I have recommended the proposal. 

Chief Conservator of Forests 

Trichirappalli Circle. 
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